
  

WARWICK WEEK Close-Out



  

Thank you for attending Warwick Fortnight.

It’s been very different this year. Thanks for putting up 
with the inevitable glitches – I hope you still got a lot out
of it, even if we were entirely online.

I’m sorry we couldn’t all go to the pub for discussions :( 

The lecture recordings will remain on the indico site for at least
the next year.

The slack channel will remain open – I can’t guarantee that we’ll
all keep an eye on it over the next year, but we’ll try.

If you haven’t yet : please fill in a feedback form!

Let’s thank everyone!



  

I hope that the lecture material was

specific enough to help with your project and/or 

general  enough to give you an interesting 
overview of other fields of research and, perhaps
most of all,

Interesting enough to teach you something new!

Good luck in your PhD, whatever your field.
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